
Further Update 

 

With the Coronavirus situation, the coming weeks bring unknown times.   

The school has been sending information home that is distributed from the Department of 

Education and will continue to do so. We sent further information home last week with an 

update also on Schoolbag app regarding school hygiene practices. We take the advice 

provided by the Department and based on current NTG advice. We follow the advice 

carefully and will continue to do so, as the situation evolves. Please check information that is 

sent home with students and also Schoolbag app. 

Our primary focus is ensuring that we continue to provide education in a safe environment. 

The school has always practiced good hygiene and cleaning. Staff practice good hand hygiene 

and cough etiquette with students and we encourage families to do the same outside of 

school. Staff reinforce regular hand washing into daily routines in the classroom. There is 

thorough and regular cleaning of the school, including disinfecting commonly touched or 

frequently shared surfaces. 

If your child is unwell please keep them at home. Some parents are electing to keep their 

child at home with the advice on self-isolating from the government. Please advise the school 

if your child is not attending school and contact your child’s teacher for learning activities 

that can occur at home. 

Thank you for the calm support that we have received from our school community. 

  

 

 


